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2024 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #23 
 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

Linehandler Training at Côte Ste. Catherine and Beauharnois Locks 

 

Mariners are advised that linehandling training will be taking place on the following dates: from 
September 23rd to 26th, from October 1st to 3rd, from October 7th to 10th and from October 14th to 
17th, from 08:00 to 17:00.   During this time, Hands Free Mooring (HFM) will not be used and 
ships will be secured in the locks with mooring lines. 
 
This training will take place at Côte Ste. Catherine and Beauharnois locks. We will be staffing 
our locks to conduct linehandler training. 
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated during this time. 

September 20, 2024 


